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TO:  LINDA GORTON, MAYOR 
  URBAN COUNTY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: CHARLIE LANTER, DIRECTOR 
  DIVISION OF GRANTS AND SPECIAL PROGRAMS 
 
DATE: FEBRUARY 12, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Palo Alto Pricing – Participating Addendum Request for the Division of  
  Enhanced 911 
______________________________________________________________________________
Request:  Council Authorization for the Mayor to sign a Participating Addendum (PA) 
requesting that the Commonwealth add an existing Palo Alto price contract to the state master 
agreement. 

Purpose of Request:  On February 11, 2021 (Resolution 649-2021) Council authorized 
submission of a grant application to the Kentucky 911 Services Board requesting $217,676.25 to 
update and refresh a Palo Alto Security Appliance/Router for the Division of Enhanced 911.  The 
current Palo Alto Security Appliance/Router is due for a technology refresh based on the 
manufacturer’s recommendation.  This device secures the network used by the Division of 
Enhanced 911 and the Lexington Police Department and helps both agencies comply with 
Federal Bureau of Investigation Criminal Justice Information Systems (FBI-CJIS) requirements.  
Palo Alto has a price agreement that is honored by several states in the U.S. and the Division of 
Enhanced 911 would like to add Kentucky to that list. This Participating Addendum would 
formally request that addition. 

What is the cost in this budget year and future budget years?  N/A 
 
Are the funds budgeted?  N/A 

File Number:  0195-21 
 
Director/Commissioner:  Stack/Armstrong 
 


